
PARENT SPEAKER SERIES  

Up next, on Monday December 16th at 6:30pm at the MHS auditorium, author and 

Tucker parent, Calvin Hennick presents “Great Expectations: What Do We Want From 

Our Boys?” 

  

As parents, we know that the old ways of raising boys into men no longer works. But 

once we leave behind outdated “boys will be boys” notions of masculinity, what are we 

left with? What exactly do we want from our boys, and what kind of men do we want 

them to become? In this talk, author and parenting writer Calvin Hennick explores 

historical expectations of men and boys, unpacks how those expectations have already 

changed and continue to evolve, and suggests ways that parents can prepare their sons 

to meet the challenges of today’s world. His upcoming memoir “Once More to the 

Rodeo” was named as one of Amazon’s Top 100 Books of 2019 and Winner of Pushcart’s 

2019 Editor’s Book Award. This will be a night not to be missed. 

 

http://blog.miltonps.org/?attachment_id=10816

